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Chairman Hoops, Vice Chair Ray, ranking member Smith, members of the committee,  I write as 
a proponent of HB-118.   
 
I urge the legislators to vote for referendums in HB118. I live in Flat Rock Ohio, and I am not 
content to be surrounded by these behemoths.  
 
I have great concern for the water table, with such enormous machines, disturbing the karst. 
This is sinkhole country. Don't contaminate the water. 
 
I know our eagles are at risk. There is noise that needs to be considered. 
Please put this referendum through and give us a voice.  
 
 
Thank you for addressing this crucial issue. 
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